From: Meynell, Charlotte
Sent: 26 April 2019 14:39

To: Planning

Subject:FW: Consultation response 2019/0893/P - SafestoreAttachments:Planning Ref 20190893P Safestore 26.04.19.pdf

Categories: CASES

Hello,

Please can the attached document be uploaded to M3 and Trim as a consultation response for app. ref. 2019/0893 for Safestore, 155 Chalton Street.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell
Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 2598 Web: camden.gov.uk

2nd Floor

5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Paula Reed

Sent: 26 April 2019 14:35

To: Meynell, Charlotte < Charlotte.Meynell@camden.gov.uk

Subject: Letter from Mr Moore

Dear Ms Meynell

Please find attached a letter from Mr Moore.

Kind regards,

Paula

Paula Reed Headteachers PA & Clerk to the Governors

Regent High School Chalton Street London NW1 1RX Tel:
E-mail:
Web: www.regenthighschool.org.uk



This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.